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The Board of Education approved the General Fund bills in the amount of 

$96,815.28. 

 
The Athletic Fund payments in the amount of $1,748.37 were approved by the 

Board. 

 
The 2014-2015 final General Fund, Debt Retirement, Capital Projects and Hot 

Lunch budgets were approved by the Board as presented by Business Manager, 

Marsha Taylor. 
 

The Board approved the 2015-2016 proposed General Fund, Debt Retirement, 

Capital Projects and Hot Lunch budgets as presented by Marsha Taylor, 
Business Manager. 

 

The Board accepted the resignation of Ben Smith from the Junior High 
Assistant Football coaching position. 

 

The 2015-2016 MHSAA Membership Resolution to participate in the 
Michigan High School Association for the 2015-2016 school year was 

approved by the Board. 

 
The Board approved the following 2015-2016 Spring Sports Coaches and the 

2015-2016 volunteers as recommended by Athletic Director, Scott McVittie: 

Todd Walker-Head Varsity Baseball, Cam O’Mara-Volunteer Varsity Baseball 
Assistant, Christi Pavlovics-Head Varsity Softball, Monica Warczinsky-

Volunteer Varsity Softball Assistant, Dan Woodard-Varsity Boys Track, Steve 

Linn-Varsity Girls Track, Amy Dumaw-Volunteer Varsity Track, Phyllis 
Ridley-Jr. High Girls Track, Sulyn Schumacher-Jr. High Boys Track, Chastity 

Franzel & Janee Schmidt-Volunteer Jr. High and Varsity Cheerleading. 

 
The Board approved the 2015-2016 school calendar contingent on the August 

4th, 2015 midnight date and time determining the start of school based on 

whether the bill is passed or not regarding school starting before Labor Day. 
 



The July Organizational and July Regular Board meeting was set by the Board 

to take place Monday, July 20, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. in the high school library. 
 

The resignation of Ryan Eugster from the position of High School Student 

Council Advisor was accepted by the Board. 
 

The Board granted the request by Band Director, Jesse Belkiewics to reinstate 

the Marching Band beginning next year. 
 

The Board approved the purchase of geometry books from Pearson at a cost of 

$5,830.06. 
 

A three year contract renewal through June 2017 with auditing firm Anderson, 

Tuckey, Bernhardt & Doran, P.C. was approved by the Board. 
 

The Board went into closed session to discuss teacher’s and support staff 

contracts and approved a three year contract for teachers with a step for 2015-
2016, a step for 2016-2017 and a possible step for 2017-2018 based on student 

count.  The support staff received a three year contract with a 1% raise for the 

2015-2016 school year, 1% raise for 2016-2017 and 2% for 2017-2018. 
 

The secretaries, paraprofessionals, technology and administration will received 

1% for 2015-2016, 1% for 2016-2017 with administrator contract extended 
through June 30, 2018.  A ten year plus pay rate was added to the secretaries 

pay schedule. 

 
The Board approved to change the Computer Technician’s title to Information 

Systems Coordinator. 

 
The Board approved the increase in the Superintendent’s accumulated sick day 

payout from $45 to $50. 

 
 


